

To: Marvin Jones – (806) 373-3454 Andrew S. Miller-(512) 320-5431 Keith Good – (806) 435-4377 C.E. Williams- (806) 883-2162 Gary McLaren – (806) 785-2521

Date: 10/9/2009

A facsimile from



Name: Joe Reynolds 1700 N. Congress Ave. Austin, TX 78701 Phone: (512) 936-2414

none: (512) 936-2412 Fax: (512) 463-5580

Regarding: GMA 1 and Petitions of Mesa Water L.P. & G&J Ranch, Inc.

Comments:

James E. Herring, *Chairman* Lewis H. McMahan, *Member* Edward G. Vaughan, *Member*

I. Kevin Ward

Executive Administrator

Jack Hunt, Vice Chairman Thomas Weir Labatt III, Member Joe M. Crutcher, Member

October 9, 2009

Mr. Marvin W. Jones Sprouse Shrader Smith P.C. P.O. Box 15008 Amarillo, TX 79105-5008

Dear Mr. Jones:

I received your letter of October 7, 2009 regarding dispute resolution discussions between the Petitioners and the GMA 1 groundwater conservation districts. While the Texas Water Development Board is not a party to these discussions, or to the hearing, please be assured that the Board will respect fully the confidentiality of any such discussions.

As I am the TWDB staff person assigned to the hearing on November 11, please feel free to communicate directly with me regarding the hearing or other matters related to the petitions of Mesa Water L.P. and G&J Ranch Inc. You may reach me by mail at the address below, by telephone at 512.936.2414, by fax at 512.463.5580, or by e-mail at joe.reynolds@twdb.state.tx.us.

Sincerely,

Joe P. Reynolds Staff Attorney

cc:

Keith Good

Gary R. McLaten.

Andrew S. "Drew" Miller

C.E. Williams

Suzanne Schwartz

Janet Guthrie

Steve Walthour

Jim Conkwright

Our Mission

